
Mark your calendars now for Portland’s  
2017 Rose Festival Hospitality Weekend!  

June 8-11, 2017

The Royal Rosarians are proud to offer 
an exemplary hosting experience starting on 

Thursday, June 8 through Sunday, June 11, 2017 

“Welcome to Our Garden”  

Stay tuned for more details in our upcoming 
hospitality and registration packet.  

 
The DoubleTree by Hilton is the host hotel for the 2017 Hospitality Weekend

1000 NE Multnomah, Portland, OR 97232.

Contact John Linngren at 503-278-6885 with questions.

The Official Greeter and Ambassadors of Goodwill for the City of Roses 
www.royalrosarians.org


